

January 30, 2019

Ms. Frances M. Esposito, CEO Broward Partnership for the Homeless, Inc. 90 Northwest 7th Avenue Fort Lauderdale, FL 33311

Re: 2017 NOFA Application – Project #FL0715L45011700

Broward Partnership Housing V – Permanent Supportive Housing

Dear Ms. Esposito:

This letter documents that United Way of Broward County will contribute to the match required by the award of grant funding to Broward County under the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) Continuum of Care (CoC) program. The Broward Partnership for the Homeless, Inc., as subcontracted by Broward County, will operate the Broward Partnership Housing V Permanent Supportive Housing project. United Way of Broward County commits to providing cash match in the amount of \$40,000 which will be available during the 2019-2020 project term.

The United Way of Broward County understands that the funding provided by us will be utilized to support cash match requirements under the HUD requirements for McKinney Vento program awards and approve of the use of these funds for cash match purposes via the provision of permanent supportive housing services.

Please contact us if you need any additional information.

Sincerely

Kathleen Cannon
President / CEO